
IPad Workshop – February 6, 2013
Report for CTiTL Committee, February 25, 2013.
This workshop was hosted by Scott Powell and myself (Ken Heidebrecht) on February 6, 2013. The focus of the workshop was to introduce people to the new iPad cart available in the Faculty of Education as well as introduce them to how to effectively interact with the iPad. Scott used the first 15 minutes to introduce people to the new cart, explained how to book it and access it, how to use in the classroom and the process for requesting new apps for the devices.
This was followed by a three-question survey completed on the iPad using QR codes and Google Drive.  The survey included questions on iPad ownership, expected iPad integration in the current semester and expected iPad application in the classroom over the next year.

Next, the participants were taken through basic interactions with the iPad. The level of this introduction was gauged according to previous Informal conversations held with people in the preceding weeks.  The knowledge of iPad interaction was inconsistent and superficial. It was deemed necessary to develop competency in effectively using the iPad.

21 Tips for iPad Efficiency was given as a reference using a QR code. Participants were then taken through a series of activities introducing them to the various ways to interact and efficiently use the iPad. 100% participation was observed as the group explored the features of the iPad.

The session concluded with time to explore the apps present on the iPad.  Participants were encouraged to share their findings both on a back channel (Today's Meet) and in conversation with the individuals at the table. While the back channel had limited use, the conversations around the table were lively.

Attendance was good with 11 attendees at the start and four more coming in as the session progressed.  Informal feedback was very positive. Suggestions were given for further in-services as well as a request for a repeat session for those who were unable to attend. A repeat of this workshop is scheduled for February 27.
Appendix A. Survey results. 
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Appendix B.  21 Tips for iPod Efficiency

[image: image3]
Link: http://bit.ly/Z865MP
QR Code Resources

QR code reader - i-nigma
http://www.i-nigma.com/i-nigmahp.html
QR code generator - Kaywa
http://qrcode.kaywa.com/
Use the Generate Free button.

This work is licensed under the Creative Commons Attribution-NonCommercialNoDerivs 3.0 Unported License. To view a copy of this license, visit http://

creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/.

Ken Heidebrecht

University of Lethbridge

Appendix C. Email Invitation Sent out for Workshop

iPad Cart Lunch and Learn
Topic: The New Faculty of Education iPad Cart

Time: Noon

Date: February 6

Location: TH341

Length: Approx. 45 minutes

Join Scott and Ken for an introduction to the 20 new iPads and the iPad cart available for use in the classroom. This hands on session will cover iPad basics and introduce apps available on the iPad. Come explore and share your ideas for the use of mobile devices for teaching and learning.
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Summary see comptete responses

1.Do you own an iPad?
PR Yes 6 55%

No 5 a5%

2.Do you see yourself using the iPad Cart n the classroom in the current semester?
N Yes 5 a5%

No 6 5%




